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TOPIC:  REIMBURSEMENT SCHEDULE FOR SUBSEQUENT INJURY FUND  

 
 
Effective January 1, 2002, the Subsequent Injury Fund will review requests for 

reimbursement on a quarterly basis.  “Appropriate” orders for claims will be issued within sixty 
days following the close of the state fiscal year quarter. 

 
If you have any pending right of reimbursement, and if you have not previously 

submitted a request for reimbursement, we strongly recommend that you complete the request, 
and file it with TWCC.   

 
Note that requests for reimbursement must comply with Commission Rule 116.11, 
 
 


